
Autogi'aph party due 
for Katy Warner book 

The first copies of a new 
edition of "A History of Bain-
bridgeIsland" will be offered for 
sale next week a a special 
autograph party at the Bain-
bridge Public Library. 

Author Katy Warner will give 
an informal talk entitled "untold 
Tales of Bainbridge Island" at the 
evening affair Thursday. 

Mrs. Warner has made a gift of 
aliy;profitsrforn thesale o 
Frénds of théLIbar\rhofe 
sponsoring the tenth-anniversary 
printing of the history book. 
Friends president, Carol Gill, said 
the money will be used in the 
library's upcoming expansion 
program. 

In charge of the autograph 
party, set for 7:30 to 9 pm., are: 
Mary Ellen Pangle, general chair-
man; Mrs. Ida Thatcher, storage 
and distribution-, Mrs. Elaine 

McCool, celebration party ar-
rangements; Dr. Ada Hatcher, 
publication, printing and public 
relations; Mrs. Gertrude Groves, 
display of early Island memorabi-
lia. 

The book will be on sale at the 
library, the Eagle Harbor Book 
Store and Bainbridge Arts and 
Crafts fol,lowipg the autograph 
party.  


